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INVITATION TO THE COMMON MODULE – “INTEROPERABILITY” 

Dear Commandants/Dear Rectors, 

 

 I have the pleasure and privilege to invite you to participate in the Common Module 
“Interoperability”, organized by the “Nicolae Bălcescu” Land Forces Academy from the 
14th of March to the 25th of March 2022, under the framework of the European Initiative 
for the Exchange of Young Military Officers.  

We invite cadets and young military officers to take the opportunity of experiencing one 
week of theoretical training in our Academy and one week of practical training in the 
Land Forces Combat Training Center “GETICA”, also known as CINCU CTC, together with 
other NATO and EU member states’ participants.  
 
Accommodation and meals are provided free of charge. Transportation to/from the venue 
is under the participants’ responsibility. No participation fee is required.  
 
You will find all needed information about this module in the attached forms. 
 
Participants are kindly requested to confirm their attendance by filling in the attached 
Registration Form and send it to the POC (Ramona Herman), at the e-mail address: 
international.relations@armyacademy.ro, no later than 14th of January 2022. 

 
 

In further communication of this matter and administrative information, kindly use the 
following e-mail address: international.relations@armyacademy.ro 

 
 
I am looking forward to welcoming you in Sibiu! 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
BG. Prof. Eng. GHIŢĂ BÂRSAN, PhD 
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